
TOWN OF NORRIDGEWOCK 
16 Perkins St. 
PO Box 7    
Norridgewock, ME  04957  Richard A. LaBelle 
www.townofnorridgewock.com Town Manager 

 

Town Manager’s Report 

June 6, 2018 

 

I’ve had two meetings with FEMA regarding the October wind storm. We are working towards seeking 

federal support for reimbursement. This will also likely include 4-5% in administrative time that will 

come back to the Town. The next meeting is scheduled at the office on June 18. 

 

Primary Day is next Tuesday, June 12. Remember that voting will take place at the Grange and the 

Town Office will be closed. We will be adding signage throughout the downtown to remind voters of 

the change in polling place. We’ll be open until 7:00 on Thursday (6/7) for voter registration.  

 

We received a response back from DOT regarding the shimming of Main St./Route 2: “We understand 

that Route 2 is a vital corridor in Western Maine. While there are many needs across the region, with 

Norridgewock being one of them, we will do our best to prioritize these needs. We will keep this section 

of Route 2 under consideration when the shimming budget for the year is known.” 

 

We registered an E.coli violation at the sewer plant last week. The issue was isolated to poor mixing in 

the chlorine contact tank. Numbers were quickly corrected and explanation was sent to DEP. The 

upgrade is expected to resolve problems like this. 

 

I have received two prices on comparable trucks. Hight Ford submitted a price of $38,925; Hight 

Chevrolet submitted a price of $39,525 
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